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Greetings Bobcats,
 
Title IX is the federal law that prohibits sexual harassment, sexual assault, dating or domestic
violence or stalking on college campuses or at college-sponsored events. To help increase awareness
about and prevents these incidents, COCC has created a 10-minute Student Title IX Training covering
the following topics:
 

Definitions of sexual harassment, sexual assault, dating or domestic violence or stalking
How to report an incident
The investigation process, including confidentiality
Resources for support

 
COCC takes these situations very seriously and is here to help. If you are a victim of or witness
anything that might be a Title IX incident, please report the incident immediately by submitting an
online report or contacting me using the information below. A COCC staff member trained to help
with such incidents will reach out as soon as possible to talk with you about potential next steps.
 
Be safe, Bobcats.
 
Alicia
 
Alicia Moore
Vice President of Student Affairs/Title IX Coordinator
Central Oregon Community College
541.383.7244
Prefers pronouns she/her/hers
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https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=kiJPu1pDTF8
https://www.cocc.edu/departments/student-life/community-matters.aspx

